Rep. Shelia Stubbs Co-sponsors Vote by Mail Legislation
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Five states currently maximize ballot access by mailing ballots to every voter. Current
COVID-19 public health crisis underlines need for change.

MADISON, WI- Last week, Representative Shelia Stubbs (D-Madison) co-sponsored
legislation to create a Vote by Mail system for the remainder of Wisconsin’s 2020 elections.
Mail voting has become increasingly popular throughout the country, and five states currently
maximize ballot access by mailing ballots to every voter. Wisconsin’s “Pandemic Primary” on
April 7th, unnecessarily put public health and people’s lives at risk while leaving tens of
thousands of voters disenfranchised.

Vote by Mail legislation would allow Wisconsinites to exercise their right to vote while adhering
to the Safer at Home order. Voting by Mail elections are quickly becoming a national
conversation during the COVID-19 public health crisis. Several voting rights groups are pushing
for a major expansion of mail balloting, and U.S. Senator Ron Wyden, D-Oregon, is partnering
with Senator Amy Klobuchar, D-Minnesota, on a bill to require every state to provide the option
of a mail ballot in the November election.

Representative Shelia Stubbs released the following statement after co-sponsoring this
important Vote by Mail legislation:
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